Notice of Declaratory Statement

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Public Service Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Harbor Waterworks, Inc., on December 12, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 

The agency issued a declaratory statement that Commission Order Nos. 23039 and 23039-A which established service availability charges for Harbor Waterworks, apply to the utility’s irrigation connections in Harbor Hills subdivision.

Final Order No. PSC-2018-0128-DS-WU was issued and filed on March 8, 2018, in Docket No. 20170259-WU. A copy of the petition and final order may be obtained by contacting: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, Clerk@psc.state.fl.us, (850)413-6770.

